BROCKTON EDUCATION ASSOCIATION



August 30, 2018

Dear BEA Members:

I hope you all had an enjoyable summer break. As a reminder, our yearly BEA Membership meeting will begin at 7:30 a.m. on Tuesday, September 4th in the BHS Auditorium prior to Opening Day Convocation. Your Executive Board and Bargaining Team will be introduced to you. It's a great opportunity to see who is representing you for the upcoming school year.

At Tuesday's meeting I will be updating the Membership on where we are in regard to our Successor Contract negotiations with the representatives for the School Committee. While we are starting the year without having a Successor Contract in place your Bargaining Team has been working diligently to represent everyone in the BEA.

I look forward to working with you all during the upcoming school year.

In solidarity,

Kimberly Gibson BEA President

Kindely Glacon